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Attention Home Improvement and Plumbing Contractors

Residential Gas Fired Tankless
​Water Heater Installations

We are pleased to advise that the Prince William County Building
Development Policy 1.6.9. has been updated to provide the latest information
on Residential Gas Fired Tankless Water Heater Installations .

We recognize that many homeowners opt to replace their existing gas fired
water heater with a tankless water heater and have taken proactive measures
to ensure Policy 1.6.9. provides clarity on the permitting and inspection
process for this type of home improvement. Please find the policy here.

If you have any follow-up questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Eric M. Mays, P.E.
Building Official
Prince William County
703-792-6873
emays@pwcgov.org
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